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Subject: Report Nos.k321/81-20)J0-366/81-20 u I # M \g''
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Thank you for your letter of October 8,1981 informing us of steps you have

taken to correct the violations concerning activities under NRC Operating License

Nos. DPR-57 and NPF-5 brought to your attention in our letter of September 8,

1981. We are evaluating your response and will inform you as to its accepta-

bility at a later date.

Sincerely,

/s/
Paul J. Kellogg, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch 2
Division of Resident and

Reactor Project Inspection

cc: M. Manry, Plant Manager

bec: Central Files
Local Public Document Room
Washington Public Document Room
Nuclear Safety Information Center
Technical Information Center
IE Mail and Fil.
State of Georgia

RII RII RII RII RIIf,dY a gl'k [f| W
. Skinner:es CUpright CMurp y JRogge PK ogg"

1p/81 10g /81 10/jy/81 10/y/81 10 /81

Ohbff

T Co(
,M I


